
 
Lake and Peninsula School Board        2/1/24 

Superintendent Kasie Luke 

 

Dear Members of the Lake and Peninsula School Board and Superintendent Luke, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for the offer of a 

new contract for the next school year. After careful consideration and reflection, I have come to 

the difficult decision to decline the offer. This decision was not made lightly, and I want to 

assure you that it is not a reflection of my experience with the Lake and Peninsula School 

District. 

 

I have truly enjoyed my time working at various schools within the district, and have grown both 

personally and professionally during my tenure. However, I believe that it is time for me to 

explore new opportunities and challenges.  

 

I want to express my deepest gratitude for the trust and confidence that you have placed in me. It 

has been an honor to contribute to the mission and vision of the school, and I will always cherish 

the memories and relationships formed during my time here. 

 

Thank you once again for the opportunity to be part of this community of educators. I wish you 

all continued success and fulfillment in your endeavors. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Rob Fagerquist 

 


